
Sent: 15/02/2024 12:07:25 PM
Subject: Mod 2023/0684

Dear council members
 
We are local residents and strongly support the applica�on to extend trading hours for “The Joey” to allow
dinner service to be offered.
We love all the ameni�es of living in such a special place as Palm Beach, and being able to have dinner on the
newly renovated facili�es overlooking the water would be a unique experience and truly enhance the amenity
of the area.
 
Thank you for taking our views into considera�on
 
Roslyn and John Kennedy
1127 Barrenjoey Rd
Palm Beach 2108


